What You (Parents) Can Do 

To Help Support Your Child(ren)’s 

Food-Allergic Classmate(s)

· Learn basic facts about food allergies and learn what foods your children’s classmates are allergic to.  (Class allergy lists & training link are on the VG website under Snack Guidelines!)
· Respect and follow — and encourage your children to respect and follow — school procedures when it comes to food allergies.  

At Village Gate, these currently are: 

· Always wipe hands when entering the classroom and after eating (wipes are provided);  

· Keep food in designated spaces only (so food does not get on collective work materials);  

· Be aware of your classmates’ food allergies and be a PAL;

· Do not share food;  

· Follow the teacher-provided list for group snacks (fruit & veggies). 

· Consider having your children bring foods to eat at school that their classmates are not allergic to — as a practice in sensitivity to others and to help keep their classmates safe, not because it is a mandated rule.  

· Think of the food allergic students/families when planning class events/field trips, and consider keeping food out of, or at least not the center of, some gatherings and celebrations.  Prizes, crafts and fundraising items can easily be made non-food items with a little creative thinking!

· Keep open communication with the food allergic students’ families.  Ask questions if you are unsure, assume every situation can be handled effectively, and reach out. 
· In conversations with your children about their classmate’s food allergies, try to encourage a positive approach to the situation — how we can all be sensitive to people with food allergies (or any difference!) and how we can support them — and steer away from focusing only on what the allergic child can’t do or it being a burden on others.  

Having an anaphylactic/celiac child in class can be a positive learning experience for everyone — and your kids will model your attitude about food allergies, and diversity in general! 

We are so grateful for your attention and support – thank you!!
